
 

Q & A For Safety Ambassadors 

Updated October 4/2021 

 

When playing games outside the CYGHA or hosting visiting teams, it is important to have open lines of 

communication with the other team to ensure both teams know what is expected. 

  

Do visiting teams need to complete our CYGHA Waiver? 

  

Yes, when visiting our facilities the visiting team must follow all guidelines and protocols set forth by the 

Town, or facility they are playing in.  The CYGHA Waiver has been in place to ensure proper contact 

tracing as requested by the OWHA. 

 

In the event the visiting team does not have a Safety Ambassador, it will be the responsibility of the 

CYGHA Safety Ambassador to check for the CYGHA Waiver. 

 

Do we have to complete the CYGHA Waiver when visiting other team centres? 

  

No, however you will be required to complete any waivers and follow any guidelines set forth by the 

association, Town, facility you are visiting which varys.  Please contact the Team Manager from the other 

team for clarity. 

  

Do we check the Vaccine Passports when visiting teams come to Aurora Facilities? 

  

The CYGHA Safety Ambassador will be required to ask the Safety Ambassador of the visiting team if 

both the CYGHA Waiver has been completed and check that all participants/coaches/spectators have 

met the Vaccine Passport rules put in place for the facility before they enter. 

 

In the event the visiting team does not have a Safety Ambassador, it will be the responsibility of the 

CYGHA Safety Ambassador to check both CYGHA Waiver and Vaccine Passport. 

 

Why do we need to fill out the CYGHA Waiver? 

 

This waiver is our commitment to the OWHA, Facilities, and our Membership that we have our own 

contract tracing method in place.  All waivers are saved in a database in case they are required for 

contract tracing.  The CYGHA is responsible for keeping these documents for two years. 

 

 


